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SCHOOL CLOSED
Labor Day

SCHOOL CLOSED SCHOOL CLOSED Why do children cry?
“A crying cloud
hand prints”

How to play blocks?
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Musical Movements
Exercises – Rolling

Read-Aloud
“Humpty Dumpty”

Happy Face Art Shape of Circle How to play puzzles?
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Musical Movements
Exercises – Falling

Read-Aloud
“Jack & Jill”

House
Finger-Painting

Color Yellow How to play Lego?
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Musical Movements
Exercises – Marching

Read-Aloud
“A Goldilocks and the

three bears”

Teddy Bear Mask Concept Big-Small How to play in the
kitchen?

Dear parents,
Welcome to a new and exciting school year! We hope you have enjoyed your summer!

The teachers of _______ class, ____________________________________________, 
look forward to help each student be the best he/she can be this year. We also look forward to 
have many fun-filled moments. Each month you will receive our class newsletter with important 
dates and activities. Moreover, each Friday your child will be provided with interactive and age 
appropriate homework (make sure you bring it back each Monday as we keep a homework reward 
board). 
People say that each child becomes a reader on the laps of their parents. We would kindly 
encourage you to pay more attention to language development through daily communication and 
regular read aloud.
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free contact with us via 

phone number _____________________________________________

OR e-mail _________________________________________________

Our theme for the month of September is _____________________________________. 
The students will be engaged in activities that allow them to learn things about themselves, as well
as their fellow classmates.

Sincerely,
Your Teachers


